
April 1, 2019 
 
Subject:  ACTION REQUIRED - IRB Announcements Transitioning from Listserv to myJeffHub 
     
Attention:  All individuals involved in human subjects research who interact with the Jefferson IRB. 
 
To stay informed of important IRB communications and announcements you must join the myJeffHub 
Jefferson Enterprise Clinical Research Community. 
 
Very soon, all IRB announcements will only be sent to people who have joined this MyJeffHub 
community.  IRB announcements will no longer be sent out to the Listserv distribution lists that you may 
have joined previously.  
 
To join this myJeffHub community, please contact Julia Center at julia.center@jefferson.edu 
 
We are in the process of transitioning all communications related to clinical research to myJeffHub.  By 
joining this community, you will also receive other announcements relevant to clinical research. 
 
Please Note:  All previous IRB announcements can be found on the OHR website under IRB Reference 
Documents:  https://www.jefferson.edu/university/human_research/irb-reference-documents.html  
 
If you have any questions about this notice, please contact patrick.herbison@jefferson.edu 
 
Thank you, 
 
The Office of Human Research 
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